WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD
LEGAL NOTICE 005 e
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 3 FEB U A

The WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD will hold a public hearing on Tuesday,
February 24, 2015 at 7:30 PM in the Champagne Meeting Room @t ithe Carby Street
Municipal Office Building, 50 Carby Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding
an application filed by the Town of Westwood for Flexible Multiple Use Overlay
District (FMUOD) Special Permit, pursuant to Section 9.5 of the Westwood Zoning
Bylaw for construction of an approximately 12,000 sq. ft. fire station facility with onsite
parking, appurtenant utilities and landscaping improvements at 300 Washington Street,
Westwood, MA 02090. Land affected: Assessor’s Map 23, Lot 215. Property Owner:
Town of Westwood.

The plans and application are available for inspection between 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 noon,
Monday through Friday at the office of the Planning Board or during regular municipal
business hours at the Town Clerk’s office. Interested persons are encouraged fo attend
the public hearing and make their views known to the Planning Board.

Steven M. Rafsky, Chairman
Westwood Planning Board
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